STATE OF WASHHNGTON

DEPARTMENT OF FCOLOGY

PO Box 47775 o Olympia, Washington QUE0LZ775 o (3600 2076300

September 28, 2015

Mr. Peter DuBois

Solid Waste and Environmental Outreach Division Manager
Clark County

PO Box 9810

Vancouver, WA 98660

RE: Final Review — Comprehensive Clark County Solid Waste Management Plan

Dear Mr. DuBois:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) is pleased to approve the 2015
Comprehensive Clark County Solid Waste Management Plan (plan). Ecology received an
electronic copy of the plan on August 28, 2015, along with your request for final review. 1
appreciate the work this plan represents including the efforts of the solid waste staff, the Solid
Waste Advisory Commission, community businesses, solid waste industries, government
officials, and the public.

I look forward to Clark County’s successful plan implementation and reaching your solid waste
management goals. Solid waste planning serves as an important tool for public input, financing,
grant eligibility, and implementation. Clark County should continue to review the plan and
revise it as necessary to reflect the current county solid waste system.

Please send Ecology two copies of your final plan and 1 will forward one to the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission. Contact Julie Robertson at (360) 407-6471 or
julie.robertson@iecy. wa.gov for any questions or assistance.

Waste 2 Resources Program

cc:  Julie Robertson, Ecology
Penny Ingram, WUTC



